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Matthew D. Spicer « Back

Senior Vice President and General Manager of Midstream

Mr. Spicer joined Matador Resources Company in March 2014
as Senior Representative of Business Development and was
promoted to Manager of Business Development and then
General Manager of Midstream later in 2014. In October 2015,
Mr. Spicer was promoted to Vice President and General
Manager of Midstream. He became Senior Vice President and
General Manager of Midstream in July 2018.

Prior to joining the Company, Mr. Spicer served as the Director
of Flight Operations for L-3 Unmanned Systemes, also serving in

various roles including as Program Manager and in Business Development during his tenure with

L-3, which beganin 2011.

Mr. Spicer served in the United States Marine Corps from 1991 to 2014, both in active duty and
as areservist, before his retirement as a Lieutenant Colonel in 2014. Mr. Spicer also served as a
first officer with American Airlines from 2000 to 2003 following his active duty in the United

States Marine Corps.

Mr. Spicer received a Bachelor of Science degree in Manufacturing Engineering Technology from
Central Michigan University in 1991.





